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April 15, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Tyisha Walker-Myers, President 

New Haven Board of Alders 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

 

RE:  ORDER AUTHORIZING THE CITY ENGINEER TO CONSTRUCT NEW SIDEWALKS PER SEC 27-

102 

 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

The proposed action before you authorizes the installation of sidewalks at the following four locations: 

 

1.  Installation of a sidewalk on the south side of Ford St between 38 Ford St and Sherman Pkwy.  

2. Sherman Pkwy between W Division and Harding Pl (east side) 

3. Exchange St near Haven St. 

4.  Emerson St near Valley St.   

 

These are short locations that represent gaps in the sidewalk network and would serve as connections 

pedestrians.  Exchange St is also part of the Mill River Trail and next to an installation planned by Save the 

Sound.  The cost of these short sections is anticipated to be approximately $25,000.   

 

The Resource Allocation Committee has approved this work.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Giovanni Zinn, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

 

mf 

enclosure: BOA submission package  

 

c:   Rebecca Bombero, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 

      Jeff Pescosolido, Parks & Public Works 


